
As previously advised, our new nursery children will have a staggered start as they are introduced to 

the nursery and this happens during the first two days of term when the children attend for one hour 
only and parents are unable to stay.   
  
Please see below for when your child will be attending.  
   

Thursday 
2nd September morning  
9.00am to 10.00am – 1 hour  
  

30 hour children with surnames beginning C to N  
this applies to 30 hour children only (please note your child 
will not attend on Friday 3rd September)  

Thursday 
2nd September afternoon  
1.00pm to 2.00pm – 1 hour  

30 hour children with surnames beginning O to W  
this applies to 30 hour children only (please note your child 
will not attend on Friday 3rd September)  
  

Friday 
3rd September morning   
9.00am to 10.00am – 1 hour  
  

children who will be attending morning nursery only  
  

Friday 
3rd September afternoon  
1.00pm to 2.00pm – 1 hour  
  

children who will be attending afternoon nursery only  

Monday, 6th September 
2021  

Nursery as normal for all children  

  
  
Finally, could you please confirm receipt of this email and that you understand that your child will only 
be attending for one hour as detailed above until they start as normal on Monday, 6th September.  If 
you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
  
Kind regards.  
Mrs Levy  
 


